
Haley Rich - RE: JACFIN HORSLEY PARK PROJECT (10_0129 & 10_0130) 

  
  
  
  
NSW GOVERNMENT PLANNING 
  
  
  
Dear Chris Ritchie 
  
PROJECT: 10_0129  10_0130 
  
I don't support the project.  
  
1.It will infringe on our quiet enjoyment in the area. Having the industrial area so close would cause an 
increase in traffic. 
2.We have purchased and build a prestiage home in the area having a industrial area so close to residental 
would cause the properties in the area to       devalue. 
3. It would cause any increase in traffic 
  
Please take this into consideration and let us know the out come. 
  
  
  
Yours sincerely 
Antonino Musico 
Lot 132 Bowood rd 
Mount Vernon  NSW 2170 

From:    "mmusico" <info@musicosmashrepairs.com.au>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    5/6/2011 6:19 PM
Subject:   RE: JACFIN HORSLEY PARK PROJECT (10_0129 & 10_0130)
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